
 

  

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 1st November 2019 

Classroom News 

This week in class we have started to look at our new topic ‘Ocean 
Commotion’ and have enjoyed looking at the postcards we were sent 
from different places in the world from children in our class. We then 

wrote our own postcards to Mrs Seagrave telling her about all the 
things that we are enjoying doing in Reception class. 

In Maths we have been looking at numbers up to 20 and have been 
working hard on trying to recognise these numbers, practice writing 
these numbers and have been trying to place the numbers into the 

correct order. 

As part of our ‘Ocean Commotion’ topic we have been looking at 
animals and their different types of skin. We painted some different 
animal skins such as zebras, leopards and giraffes and have been 

talking about the animals we like the best. 

PE Kits 

If you have an item of clothing that does not belong to your child 
please can you return this to school as we have a number of children 

with items of clothing missing. Please ensure PE kits are in on 
MONDAY for their PE lesson. 

OPEN DOOR 

This is an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress and look 
at the work in their books and in the classroom. All welcome 

 
 
 

Important Dates 

Wednesday 6th November- OPEN DOOR 3:15-
3:45pm 

Monday 11th November- Remembrance Worship 

Tuesday 12th November- Anti-Bullying Day- 
children can wear odd socks or wacky tights to 
school  

 Thursday 21st November – Parents’ Evening 

Monday 25th November- PTA Cinema Night 

Wednesday 4th December- Christmas Fair 3.30 - 
5.30 

Friday 13th December – Christmas Party 

Tuesday 17th December- KS1 Christmas 
Production 2pm and 6pm 

Thursday 19th December- Pantomime at 
Blackpool 

Friday 20th December- FINISH for Christmas 2pm 

 
IMPORTANT 

 For Safeguarding reasons, please do 
NOT enter the playground to collect 

your child until 3:10pm and please do 
not let your children play with 

equipment in the Reception area. 

Curriculum Award – Wiktoria for trying hard with her sounds and challenging herself to 
practice her writing in different areas.  

Christian Value Certificate for Compassion -  Jack for being a fantastic friend to others and 
always showing a caring attitude. 

Coats 

Please take the time this weekend to practice with your child putting on and taking off their coat and fastening 
buttons and zips as the weather now gets colder.  

 


